

September 5, 2017

Lincoln Rotary South 3030 Point Circle Lincoln, NE 68506

Dear Lincoln Rotary South,

Thank you for supporting Tabitha Meals on Wheels as we celebrate 50 years of delivering warm, nutritious meals to those in need! Your very generous gift of \$2,602.00 for the 20 quart mixer will have such impact on food preperation. It gives us the opportunity to continue to say "yes" to our friends and neighbors who rely on this service.

Tabitha Meals on Wheels has experienced a dramatic increase of 45% in the past five years alone. What is even more concerning is 70% of those meal recipients cannot afford the mere \$6.25 cost of the meal. Even with the growing demand, we continue to serve everyone, regardless of their ability to pay.

Tabitha Meals on Wheels is more than just a meal – it's compassion, support and a daily safety-check for those trying to remain independent in their homes. Thank you for your continued support and generous spirit during our 50th anniversary celebration!

Sincerely,

Heath Stukenhoitz

Vice President

Tabitha Foundation

Christie Hinrichs President and CEO

Tabitha

As you received no goods or services in return for this contribution, it is tax deductible as a charitable contribution. Exempt under section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code: ID 47-0636199.